

To: [REDACTED]
From: Larry Visoski
Sent: Mon 6/5/2017 1:16:55 AM
Subject: Re: Updates

Cool thx for update,,,,
I'll be standing by,. I told JE I'd be able to fly Wed morn in Palm beach,.
Whether he waits for me or not?
Take care

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 4, 2017, at 7:15 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:
>
> It was at one point. Honestly it has changed many times. I am thinking he
really doesn't want to go. Last I heard from Je it was to San Diego June 6-8.
Will keep you posted. Dr moskowitz Is going to be at the ranch with his wife June
5 and 6.

>
> Sent from my iPhone

>> On Jun 4, 2017, at 8:27 PM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

>>
>> Thx [REDACTED]
>> Wasn't the plan to fly from PBi to Zorro on Tuesday?
>> Is that maybe?
>> Keep me posted,. I'll do the same,,

>>
>> Thx
>> FOB
>> Father of the Bride

>>
>> Sent from my iPhone

>>
>>> On Jun 4, 2017, at 5:51 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:
>>>

>>> Ah Larry!! So happy for you and Eileen. Crying 5 times is complexity
respectable !! I think I would have cried 10 times!!
>>> I think jeffrey is on the fence re next week. I still have not confirmed a
hotel for Him. If I hear anything I'll let you know! Xo. [REDACTED]

>>>
>>> Sent from my iPhone

>>>
>>>> On Jun 4, 2017, at 4:58 PM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

>>>>
>>>> Hi [REDACTED]
>>>> Wedding was a smash Hit!
>>>> I only cried 5 times,, honest!
>>>> Eileen and I are flying to Palm Bch tomorrow for her dads Funneral,,
>>>> Do you think JE is departing Tuesday to Zorro? Is San Diago still on the
schedule?

>>>> Just curious what you've heard for travel plans?

>>>>
>>>> Thx
>>>> Larry

>>>>
>>>> Sent from my iPhone
>>